April 29, 2014
Dear Parents, 
Our class will be taking a field trip to the Seneca Park Zoo on Monday May 19, 2014.  We will be leaving School 22 at 9:30 and will return at 1:45. 
This trip will be taken rain or shine, please dress your child for the weather. 
Please bring send in $5. This will go towards zoo fees and lunch for your child. 
									Thanks 


Students name_____________________
______I give my permission for _______________________ to go to the zoo on Monday May 19. 
______ I do not give my permission for ___________________to go to the zoo on Monday May 19. 
______ $5
______ I would like to chaperone 

Parent’s name______________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]Phone number______________________________

